












































































































































RESOLUTION #     
 

Resolution Approving Investing ARPA Dollars for Law Enforcement Body Scanner 
and Cameras 

  
 WHEREAS, Washburn County has received both tranches of the American Rescue Plan Act 
(ARPA) Funds in the total amount of $1,526,713; and, 
 
 WHEREAS, as the ARPA Committee has reviewed and prioritized multiple projects for which 
use of these Fiscal Recovery Funds are applicable; and,  
 
 WHEREAS, under a potential new grant program included in 2021 Wisconsin Act 185, the 
Department of Justice (DOJ) may award grants to law enforcement agencies who apply for the purchase 
of worn body cameras, with a required 50% match requirement from the recipient; and,  
 
 WHEREAS, Law Enforcement has also brought forward an opportunity to purchase a Full Body 
Security Scanning System which will help reduce or eliminate the potential for illegal substances and 
other contraband from being brought into the Jail System; and, 
 
 WHEREAS, the ARPA Committee has approved funding $125,000 for the Full Body Security 
Scanning System as well as approving Law Enforcement to apply for the grant for Body Cameras once it 
becomes available; the anticipated cost for 12 Body Cameras would be $14,944.80.  
 
 THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Washburn County Board of Supervisors approve 
the investment of $125,000 for the Full Body Scanning System and $14,944.80 for 12 Body Cameras.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  $139,944.80 of Fiscal Recovery Funds  
 

Recommended for adoption by the Washburn County ARPA Ad Hoc Committee on March 22, 2022 and 
approved by the Washburn County Board of Supervisors this 21st day of June, 2022.   
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